
19th March 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 West Acton Primary School Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Art Project 2022 

                  

What is the project? 

We are excited to write to you with details of West Acton Primary School’s Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Art 
Project, celebrating Queen Elizabeth II’s 70 years as our monarch.  

We are planning to mark this historic occasion by creating a personalised piece of collage art with each 
Year Group of children across the school, from Nursery to Year 6, which will be framed and displayed 
around our school for years to come.  

Each child is invited to bring in a small piece of fabric that represents them, their heritage, or their culture 
by attaching it to the template on this letter with a paperclip. Each piece of fabric will then become part of 
a Union Jack flag style collage that celebrates our rich and diverse school community. Inspired by The 
‘New Union Flag’ by artist Gil Mualem-Doron: 

 

What do I need to do? 

Please choose a small piece of fabric from your family’s culture and heritage - or that has significance to 
you and your child and cut to fit the measurements of the template on this letter.  The fabric will then be 
assembled into fabric flag collage art works by our Year 5 Art Ambassadors and visiting local artists, 
ready to be framed. The deadline for the fabric is Friday 22nd April 2022.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Karen Kondo, Head teacher   

Mrs Louise McKenna, Art & Design Lead 

 



 

 

 

 

 

West Acton Primary School Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Art Project 2022 

Fabric ideas: 

     

     

 

Fabric size: 

 

 

5cm x 5cm 


